
City of Long Beach
R-23

Office of Vice Mayor Robert Garcia
Councilmember, First District

Date: July 9,2013

From:

Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council

Vice Mayor Robert Garcia, First District~
Councilmember Suja Lowenthal, Second Distric~

To:

Subject: Craftsman Village Park

Recommendation:

Request the Housing & Neighborhoods Committee and the Park & Recreation Commission consider
naming the future park at 851 Orange Avenue, "Craftsman Village Park," and report back to Council
with recommendation

Fiscal Impact:
There is no significant fiscal impact associated with this action.




